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= $1500

parent facebook group: www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents

UPCOMING DATES

looking ahead....
NOVEMBER

11 Remembrance Day no school

23 Pro-D Day no school

16 Tillicum Christmas Market @10am-3pm

08 Remembrance Day Assembly @10:45am

Purdy's Chocolate Fundraiser details to come

Baking for Christmas Market details to come

OCTOBER

03 Individual Picture Day

09 Parent/Teacher Interviews
early dismissal @11:45am
PAC Meeting @6:30pm

10 Parent/Teacher Interviews
early dismissal @11:45am

04 Food for Fun!

08 Parent Education Workshop
about Social Media with Jesse Miller
at Spectrum Secondary @7pm - 8:30pm

14 Thanksgiving no school

25 Pro-D Day no school

24 Halloween Party! in gym @6pm - 7pm

Every year in June, our WHOLE school (around 450 students and staff)
travel by bus for a fun day at Gyro Beach in Cadboro Bay .

The PAC covers the $1500 cost for the buses and fundraises all year to
make this awesome excursion a reality. Thank you in advance for

participating and assisting with PAC fundraisers as they make it possible
for the PAC to fund special events like this one!

Don't forget to return your child's order by Monday, September 30th for 'Food for Fun'!
FOOD for FUN - October 4th

Comfort Kits are a little piece of home and family that will bring comfort to your child in the
event of a major emergency. This month you will be receiving a ziplock bag with your child's
name on it along with instructions for what to include in that bag which will then be returned
to your child's teacher. Please remember to complete your child's kit and return them to their
classroom as soon as you can. Comfort kits are a PAC initiative, organized fully by volunteers.

COMFORT KITS

Join us for a free Parent Workshop with social media expert Jesse Miller
(www.mediatedreality.com) and learn how you can help your child safely navigate social
media and the online world. To obtain your FREE ticket, and reserve your seat, please visit
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/an-evening-of-parent-education-discussing-youth-and-social-
media-tickets-73464701901. This is an incredible opportunity to gain tools and information
to guide our kids as they learn to navigate social media safely and is brought to you courtesy
of the PAC's from Spectrum, Coloquitz & Tillicum.

FREE PARENT WORKSHOP about SOCIAL MEDIA - October 8 @7pm

There are still a few booth
spaces left, please apply!
https://forms.gle/xq6Dk3ALuKiW3NRH6

Contact Mandy if you have a raffle donation!

TILLICUM CHRISTMAS
MARKET - November 16th

@6pm - 7pm
Families are invited to join

us in the gym for music, dancing, and light
snacks for sale! Wear your costume and be

prepared for some Monster Mashing!

HALLOWEEN PARTY!
OCTOBER 24th

A huge thank you to all the volunteers who gave their time to help make the Meet the Teacher
& Pizza Night a success! The response to the event was outstanding so our sincere apologies
to the families and staff who were turned away at the very end when we ran out of pizza.
Thank you for being so understanding! Next year we will increase our pizza order even more
and will look at adding some gluten free options so all families and staff can be
accommodated. Special thanks to our school custodian Gene for his extra efforts!

your PAC Executive:
Chair:
Travis Rawluk
chefrawluk@gmail.com

Vice-Chair:
Lisa Connell
swinglouie@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Mira Maciver
miradmaciver@gmail.com

Secretary:
Mandy Greyling Holmwood
ariel_mandy@hotmail.com
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THANK YOU!


